As you all may or may not know, we were able to respond to four major
hurricanes and one tropical storm this year. We were able to do so through all of
our followers and sponsors that stepped up to the plate and donated either relief
supplies or monetary donations.

Now comes the recovery for all of those affected by these Major hurricanes. We
are reaching out to you once again to help us help all those that are affected by
this year's Fierce weather to have some happy holidays of some sort.

We will be handing out turkeys and hams as well as Christmas gifts for the
children. If you plan on sending (UNWRAPPED) Christmas gifts for the children
we will have the address listed below where to drop ship them to us. As we are
able to set up drop sites we will inform you. We were spread real thin this year but
were able to get through with your generous help of lots of volunteers that either
showed up with Donations and Helped distribute them or just showed up to help
serve food and pass out relief supplies.

We will keep you all in our prayers as you do us and pray for some happy
holidays for everyone. Help us make those affected feel that they haven't been
forgotten.

Sincerely,

ouisiana Cajun Navy
(https://louisianacn.com/)
(https://louisianastormpatrol.com)

Siorm Patrol (Gear

(https://stormpatrolgear.com)

Base Command

C/O Clyde Cain

1905 West Thomas Street
Suite D202

Hammond, LA 70403
985-687-4504

Mobile Command

C/O Clyde Cain

2724 61st Street, Suite 1-B
PMB #79

Galveston, TX 77551
469-235-7841
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